
January 23, 2021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for viewing bama4u.org web site. I developed this site just 
for you. BAMA4U.org will never win any beauty contest or awards for its 
work. I never had that in mind. The site is to help everyone who uses it. 
This site is plain, useful, practical, functional and user friendly. It is a 
good tool for you, to assist you in your life and ministry. Use it and 
share it with others.

My philosophy in life has been that of the late Robert Glover, “The first 
impulse in every healthy mind, upon hearing a good thing, is to pass it 
on to others.”

I want to thank the many people who have contributed their materials at 
no charge to this web site. As you will find, it has a lot of good things 
that can help you as an individual, your family, your business and your 
church. Please enjoy www.bama4u.org.

May God richly bless you for His glory.

Yours in Christ,

Melvyn L. Brown

Melvyn L. Brown 

www.bama4u.org

8060 Cavern Road
Trussville, AL 35173

205-206-6015 
bama4u@bellsouth.net

This is what I do: I assist & relieve missionaries, assist in planting new 
churches. I also hold conferences for our National and American Pastors in 
the Philippines & other countries. I produce our Bible Institute curriculum on 
DVD and make it available, as well as produce soul winning DVDs, etc. I am 
not retired but serving the Lord until He takes me home.
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